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Canada's Trans Mountain Pipeline (Puget Sound), which transports Alberta tar sands to Washington
State's northern refineries, should have a financial responsibility requirement that is based on a
higher per barrel amount in order to address the higher oil spill response and damage costs for spills
of tar sands products. The basis for the Trans Mountain Pipeline's financial responsibility
requirement should be increased to at least $60,153 per barrel.


